
Institute of Innovation In Technology & Management 

Correction: 

This is to inform all prospective applicants that there is a correction to the 
advertisement published on June 25.2024, in the The Statesman (English) & Nav 
Bharat Times (Hindi) newspapers, as well as in the admission notice at our 
website regarding the admission notice for inviting applications under the 
Management Quota Admission for BBA, BCA & B.Com (Hons) for the Academic 

Session 2024-25. 

It was inadvertently omitted in the advertisement and in admission notice that the 

applications form can also be downloaded from the Institute's website 

(https:/fitmjp.ac.in) 

To download, please visit: https://itmjp. ac. in/13401-2/ 

Prof. (Dr) Monika Kulshreshtha 
Director 
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